
 
 

 
 

 

Professional CMS 1500 (v02/12) Claim Information 

 
Please note - Effective October 1, 2016 the submission of paper 
claims will no longer be accepted for payment.  This mandate 
does not include paper claim submission from Out Of State 
(OOS) providers, nor special handled claims.  For further 
information, please refer to Provider Bulletin PB16-31. 
 
The National Uniform Claim Committee (NUCC) is responsible for the 
maintenance of the CMS-1500 form.  CMS does not provide the form to providers 
for claim submission.  In order to purchase claim forms, you should contact the 
U.S. Government Printing Office at (202) 512-1800, local printing companies in 
your area, and/or office supply stores.  Each of these sources sells the CMS-1500 
claim form in its various configurations (single part, multi-part, continuous feed, 
laser, etc).  
 
The only acceptable claim forms are those printed in Flint OCR Red, J6983, (or 
exact match) ink.  Although a copy of the CMS-1500 form can be downloaded, 
copies of the form cannot be used for submission of claims, since your copy may 
not accurately replicate the scale and OCR color of the form. 
 
 


